
     

Ref No: BBPSMN/2021/05 Date: 02.05.2021 
 

                                                     “Learning is the only thing the mind never exhausts 

                                                                        Never fears and never regrets”      

 Dear Parent 

Learning is an inevitable part of a student’s life, continued and comprehensive education is a vital 

aspect in the holistic development of the child.  

With this we are glad to inform you all that we are starting the new session of class XI (2021-2022) 

from May 5,2021(i.e., Wednesday). The stream allocation process for the same has been done. 

Keeping in mind the situation we would be starting off the classes though online mode only. The 

timetable along with the link for the same will be shared soon. 

To instil a spirit of motivation and learning our experienced team of counsellors will be taking an 

orientation session with all the students of class X on May 3,2021 at 1:00 PM. The link for joining the 

session has been shared below. 

 https://meet.google.com/yxn-bqrb-zff 

                  

 Kindly adhere to the timings    

  

Thanks and Regards 

Harsh Kumar 
(Principal) 

https://meet.google.com/yxn-bqrb-zff

